
Research in the Community 

We talked with local historians at 
the oldest stone building in New 
Zealand and the place where the 
first European people settled.  We 
investigated what impact this had 
on our Māori language. 

We surveyed the 
community to see what 
their level of Māori was and 
also if they would be 
interested in learning Te 
Reo Māori. 

Research at NZ Historical site 



We run weekly Te Reo Māori 
classes for the teachers at 
our school.  We received lots 
of good feedback from them 
and they learnt alot!  

We have ensured that the 
lessons  are sustainable and will 
be a part of our school for years 
to come! 

Te Reo Māori classes with staff of Kerikeri High School 



It was a long process to get our 
signs underway.  We had to get 
permission from our Principal 
and quotes from Sign writers.   

We have learnt so much about sign 
making and now have our own machine 

at school to make them.  The signs are 
finally going up and we are excited! 

Māori Signs...The Process 

Finally making the signs!! 



We had an interview 
with the Education 
Review Office of NZ and 
they were very 
interested in our Te Reo 
Māori classes. 

NZ Government shows an interest 

We stressed the importance of 

strengthening Te Reo Māori to 

the 2011 NZ Minister of 

Education Anne Tolley. 

We sent an email of concern to 
the NZ Minister of Māori Affairs, 
Dr. Pita Sharples, who wrote to us 
showing his support for what we 
are trying to achieve. 

Response Letter from NZ Government 



We handed out pamphlets at 
the Kerikeri Christmas 
Parade  and talked to the 
public to help strengthen and 
promote Te Reo Māori. 

We set up stalls at school 
and ran quizzes promoting 
Māori language week and 
gave prizes to people for 
using Te Reo Māori.   

Te Wiki o Te Reo Māori (Māori Language Week) 

Promoting Te Reo Māori in our community 



We gave International students of our school 

a ‘Māori cultural experience’.  They learnt 

Māori songs, Māori legends, slept in a 

traditional Māori meeting house, prepared 

traditional Māori food but most importantly 

saw the value of the Māori language . 

Outreach into the wider community 

We spoke to neighbouring schools, 

encouraging them to pronounce 

and strengthen the Māori language 

in their own school community. 

Australian Idol winner Stan 

Walker supported our desire to 

promote the Māori language in 

our community. 

We were VIP’s at the NZ Māori 

Language awards.  This is 

where  the Māori Language 

Commission acknowledges 

Māori Language initiatives in 

NZ. 


